This half term our Barrow Big Ideas are ‘Wisdom and Possibility’.

We would like pupils to add to our values display board in the hall by sharing any words of wisdom you think are helpful and important.
These can be from famous people or your own family and friends.

Please hand the completed sheet or a poster made by you to your class teacher asap so we can put them up and inspire others!
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Thank you! From Mrs Bush




